March 30th. 1939

RePurcell, Tsa.

Dear Mr. Purecell,

Thank you for your letter ef the 27th.inst. I hope you
will accept this expression of my sincere sympathy with you
in your present illness, and I trust that you will be soon
up and about agaln,

Though our meeting on 7uesday night last was Lo a large
extent denied publicity in the national Fress,it was a large
and representative gathering and a good augury for full
meetings in the future. If the people &f London, whe are in
sympethy with us- and there are thousshds- will lend us lthelp
in our efforts Partition will soon be brought to an end.

e Thanking you,

Yours sincerel
-

Organising Secretary ef the
Anti-Fartition of Ireland League.
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